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Change to Pharmacy Networks 

 
Change to MVP Medicaid Managed Care and HARP Pharmacy Network  

Effective January 1, 2021, MVP Health Care® (MVP) will change network pharmacies. This change will impact 

MVP’s Medicaid Managed Care product, and HARP product, the Harmonious Health Care plan. MVP Members 

are being notified that pharmacies included in their prescription plans, or the in-network pharmacies, will be 

updated as of this date. Please visit caremark.com starting January 1, 2021 for a list of network pharmacies 

that will be included. 

If a pharmacy will no longer be in-network because of this change, Members will receive a follow-up letter with 

instructions on how to find a new pharmacy.   

 

 

Change to MVP Essential Plan Pharmacy Network 

Effective January 1, 2021, MVP Health Care® (MVP) will change network pharmacies. This change will impact 

the Essential Plan (EP) products. MVP Members are being notified that pharmacies included in their 

prescription plans, or the in-network pharmacies, will be updated as of this date. Please visit caremark.com 

starting January 1, 2021 for a list of network pharmacies that will be included. 

If a pharmacy will no longer be in-network because of this change, Members will receive a follow-up letter with 

instructions on how to find a new pharmacy.   

 


